
 
December 15, 2010

Norman G. Curtright
Qwest Corporation
20 E. Thomas Rd., 16th Flr.
Phoenix, AZ  85012

Re: In the Matter of the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation
and Access Point, Inc.
Docket No. 10-049-40

 
Dear Mr. Curtright,

On November 24, 2010, the Public Service Commission received your Interconnection
Agreement between Qwest Corporation and Access Point, Inc.

The Public Service Commission has also received the response of the Division of Public Utilities
on December 8, 2010, recommending that the Commission acknowledge the Agreement.

There being no recommendation to reject the Agreement, by law, the Agreement is hereby
acknowledged and shall be deemed approved on February 22, 2011, 90 days from its filing date
pursuant to 47 USC § 252 (e).

If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6716 or email
at jorchard@utah.gov.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
G#70132
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